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2024 Fall Graduation Ceremony – Save The Date!  

 
Dear Graduates and Graduands,  
  

Please note that the York University School of Continuing Studies will be hosting a graduation 

ceremony this Spring on Friday, October 18, 2024.  

  

We will be sending out graduation invitations in September 2024.  

  

We look forward to celebrating with you!  

  

Sincerely,  

  

The School of Continuing Studies 

  

  

  

  

You may include this letter when applying for a travel visa.  


